
November 22, 2022 

The Town of the Blue Mountains 
 
Attn: Mayor and Council 

Re:  Lobbyist’s Registry 

The previous Council committed to implementing a registry as a priority and yet after 
four years failed to initiate. Why?  Other municipalities have established such registries 
and it should be considered an immediate imperative to promote transparency.  Staff do 
not have to reinvent the wheel and it should be rather a simple task to adopt.  I also 
suggest the necessary protocols defining who, how, when and where these individuals 
or groups approach theTown be addressed. 

Respectfully 

R. Tipping 
 
cc:  Clerk


